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Greetings from Guyana, South America! We are so blessed to be back on the field for 
our fourth term of service! After returning in February this year we have been 

tremendously blessed. In March we had the Oklahoma Men’s Ministry come and bless 
us with great work on our new Bible School Training Center. In April we had a 

wonderful National Conference. In July we had Compassion Services International with 
us to do a Women’s Health Outreach where over 120 women and children were blessed, 
along with them joining in to minister at our Ladies’ Conference. We also were excited 
to have our daughter, son-in-law, and grandson, AIMers Caleb, Alexia, and Caleb Ryan 
McDaniel arrive to assist in the work here in Guyana. Sis. Alexia McDaniel received her 

Local License with the UPCG in our Minister’s Meeting. They have been a great 
blessing in their service here, assisting with VBS at the headquarters church, helping 
tremendously with our Youth Retreat, leading and teaching music and worship, and 

also preaching and teaching in one of our main churches. So far this year we have had 
over seventy persons baptized in Jesus name throughout Guyana and about thirty have 

received the gift of the Holy Ghost! God is so good! Thank you faithful Partners in 
Missions, both new and old, that give sacrificially to enable us to serve in this beautiful 

county of our calling! 
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